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I am writing to urge that you act to prevent the distribution of stock optons from 
remaining tax free to corporations. I understand that legislation is being considered that 
would postpone the implementation of regulations being considered by the Financial 
Accounting Standards Board (FASB). Corporations already calculate this expense for their 
financial reports. I can see no valid reason why they should not pay taxes on these 
earnings! 

It is time to end this free ride abused by corporations and their highly over paid 
executives. 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Irene Hantman 


